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22/4/20 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Coronavirus and the School based Immunisation Programme 
 
Due to the covid-19 outbreak all immunisations, which are part of the School based 
immunisation programme eg Year 8 (HPV) and Year 9 (HPV, Td/IPV, Men ACWY 
and MMR if required) are currently suspended until further notice. 
 
Please be reassured that we are committed to ensuring that all students receive 
their immunisations as soon as possible and once the programme has been 
resumed we will be in contact to let you know when and where your child can 
receive their outstanding immunisation(s).  
 
All updates regarding the School based Immunisation Programme will also be 
posted on our website at https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/school-health-
nurses/immunisations/ 
 
If you wish to speak to someone regarding your child’s immunisations please call 
07769235149 or email ImmunisationTeam@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Fiona Singleton 

Immunisation Team Lead 

 

For further information about vaccines please go to: 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/ 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/privacy/
https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/school-health-nurses/immunisations/
https://www.oxfordhealth.nhs.uk/school-health-nurses/immunisations/
mailto:ImmunisationTeam@oxfordhealth.nhs.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/

